
MEMORANDUM 

 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 

 
DATE: January 17, 2019 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Janneth Lujan, Planning Commission Secretary  

SUBJECT: Request for continuance of PLN2015-00380 (Moss Beach Association, LLC) 
 

 
Staff requests this item to be continued to the February 13, 2019 Planning Commission hearing, 
in order for staff to continue to work with the applicant to refine the recommended conditions of 
approval. 
 
Please direct any questions to Senior Planner Dave Holbrook at 650/363-1837 or 
dholbrook@smcgov.org.   
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